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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
Tuesday, 11 July 2023. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Out of classroom learning 

 at Newton Abbot Library and Museum on Wednesday 19th July 2023 

 

On Wednesday 19th July, we are planning to take the Year 2 children to learn at Newton 

Abbot Library and Museum for the day.  

 

On this occasion there is no cost attached to the trip and as a result voluntary 

contributions are not being requested. We will even provide a free packed lunch for 

every child who needs one so you don’t even need to make that!  

 

Your child will need a bag they can carry on their back. In the bag we’d like them to be 

carrying a labelled water bottle, a waterproof coat, sun hat and sun cream.  

 

We will walk down to the Library and Museum, leaving at 9:30 am and will be back at 

school by 3:15pm for usual collection.  

 

If you would like to come with us, please feel free to stay with us on the morning of the 

trip and walk down with us. We will maintain responsibility for your children during the trip 

– this means that you could join us for part of the day if you wish. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to talk to me. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Iain Franklin KS1 Phase Leader 
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